Department of Public Works
Town of Tisbury
Box 788, 115 High Point Road
Phone: 508-696-4220 Vineyard Haven, MA 02568 Fax: 508-696-4221

To Whom it may concern:

The Tisbury Department of Public works is pleased to announce phase
2 will start on Jan 30,2023 on our Main Street Sidewalk Improvements.
It’s important to note: the contractor will be removing the temporary
asphalt patches, installing new curbing, brick landing and be repairing/
replacing drainage structures.

This phase of construction can be challenging with weather plays a key
role, we are crossing our fingers that Mother Nature keeps our
temperature moderate and our precipitation lite.

As you can imagine with a job of this magnitude both vehicle and
pedestrian foot traffic may be altered, both business and patrons can
expect limited parking, traffic delays, detours, and road closures for the
next 3-4 months.

A full set of plans can be found on Town Website.

Thank you
Kirk Metell
Director of Public Works.



